
DENNIS UNIFORM CHANGES SUMMARY (as of 12/12/19) 

 Effective for the 2020-2021 school year 

 New version of the uniforms will be available for purchase beginning on 6/3/20 

 Current uniforms will still be available to purchase during 2019-2020 school year 

 St. Francis will grandfather in the current uniform for one year 

 Impact: all students can continue to wear current uniforms for the next 1.5 years 

 For January 2020 Used Uniform Sale, signage and communication that items purchased will 

only be available to wear for the next school year (2020-2021) 

 Beginning 2021-2022 and on, all uniforms worn must be the updated branding 

 Dennis will provide new samples for the school (office conference room) when we transition 

from current to new uniform styles occurs (on or before June 3, 2020) 

 The Gym uniforms (shorts, sweatpants, and shirts) will remain the same as far as logo 

placement, color and price. The only difference is new branding/logo:  

 

 
 The remaining school uniform options will change in that the new SFS initials will be used and 

they will be slightly larger (3.5 x 3.75 in). The new cost is slightly higher (~$3) as well. See 

samples below. 

  


